
           Sullivan Baptist Church 
The Lord’s Day – August 10, 2025 

 

Rev. Jeff Strong, Pastor 
Rev. Andy Coffman, Minister of Music & Worship 

Rev. Ross Turner, Minister of Students 
Sharon Arredondo, Children’s Ministry Director 

Paul Overbay, Senior Adult Director 

 

Preschool Ministry: Birth thru Pre-K5s is available. 
Children’s Church is available for school age children through 3rd grade. 

Dismissal to Children’s Church during fellowship time. 
************************************************************************ 

Summit: The Gathering of Tennessee Baptists 
November 9-11, 2025 ~ Jackson, TN 

 

Any member interested in attending the Tennessee Baptist Convention as an 
elected messenger from Sullivan Baptist Church please contact Pastor Jeff 
(423) 349-6288 or email jeffstrong@sullivanbaptist.org  as soon as possible. 
Messengers will be elected by the church. The TBC Pastor’s Conference is 
Monday, November 9th. The Pastor’s Conference is open to the public and 
everyone is encouraged to attend this time of praise and powerful preaching. 
You do not need to be a messenger to attend the Pastor’s Conference. 
************************************************************************************* 

 
 
 
 
 

The Ministry Matters…August 3, 2025 
Attendance Stewardship 

 

Bible Fellowship……….159 
AM Worship…………....370 
Wednesday Night………173 
 
 

 

Budget Received……….................$19,534.89  
Building Fund...………….………......$555.00 
August Principal Only..………........$4,225.00 
 

 
 

Gideons Offering…$785.00 

 



Dates to Remember 
 

August 10th     Quarterly Business Mtg.  
August 10th     K.I.C.K. Choir begins 
August 11th     Staff Meeting, FH 
August 14th     Precepts Class, FH 
August 17th     Deacon Election 
August 17th     Michael Broyles 
August 21st     Precepts Class, FH 
August 24th     New Member Recognition   
August 31st     Honduras Mission Team 
      Commissioning Service 
 

http://www.sullivanbaptist.org 
************************************************************************************* 

 
************************************************************************************* 

MOMS Bible Study ~ begins Wednesday September 3rd, 6:30 PM. Contact 
Ashton Davis, 423-534-8120, or Courtney Murray, 423-276-4828, for more 
information. 
************************************************************************************* 

New Members… If have not had your picture taken for ‘New Member 
Recognition’ please stop by the Welcome Center today & have it done! 
************************************************************************************* 

 Deacon Election…The Sullivan Baptist Church annual 
Deacon Election will be held Sunday, August 17, 2025 
after morning worship. Article VII, Section 2(f) of the 

Sullivan Baptist By-Laws states, “For ballot voting for Deacon nomination in 
writing, a member may request and complete an absentee ballot by coming to 
the Church office during weekly business hours the week prior to the 
scheduled Deacon election, completing the ballot at the Church, signing it, 
and submitting it to the church secretary who will get it to the proper 
personnel for counting. Absentee ballots will only be available during office 
hours, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday-Thursday, August 11th-14th. 
 

Drop-In Baby Shower…  
“It’s a Boy” for Joseph & Chelsea Cruey 

Saturday, August 23rd, 2-4 p.m.  
Sullivan Baptist Church Fellowship Hall 

Registered at my.babylist.com. 

  

 
 

 


